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The Water Rate Advisory Ad Hoc Committee held its final meeting on April 25. The Committee
worked for over a year to review the financial and operational history of the water system and
understand the system’s needs. They voted to recommend a five-year rate schedule including a
40% increase in the first year, followed by 25% increases for four years.

This rate schedule will meet the critical and near-term needs of the water system. These increases
are necessary to maintain a safe and reliable drinking water system.

City Council will hold a water rate workshop and consider the recommendation at 6pm at May 7.
You can attend the meeting in person in City Council Chambers or stream online.




COMMUNITY WATER RATE WORKSHOP
MONDAY, JUNE 3 6-8PM

Join us for a Water Rate Workshop at the Senior/Multi-Use Center (201 S. 5th St., Dixon)

from 6-8pm on June 3. Learn more about the water system, the rate setting process and
provide your input!

For more information about the committee and to view meeting recordings visit:

https://www.cityofdixon.us/watercommittee or scan this QR code: E' E._




